UNESCO Director General
Recelves Cuban Minister

Paris, November 8 (RHC)-- Outgoing Director General of the United Nations Educational, Scientific and
Cultural Organization (UNESCO) Irina Bokova met Tuesday in Paris with Elba Rosa Pérez, Cuba's
Minister for Science, Technology and the Environment.

The Cuban minister conveyed congratulations from Cuban authorities, acknowledging the excellent job
carried out by the outgoing UNESCO chief over her eight-year mandate.

Bokova thanked Cuba for what she described as the island's active participation in and permanent
support for UNESCO and the organization's many tasks and missions around the world.

The meeting between the Cuban minister and the outgoing UNESCO chief took place in the context of the
39th General Conference of UNESCO, which began last week and runs through November 14th at the
organization's headquarters in Paris, France.
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